
Office: (602) 938-5411 
5801 West Greenbriar Drive, Glendale, AZ 85308

Core Knowledge is #1! 
We get it done with fun!

Hands-on, right on!
Integrated Science, Social Studies, 

Math, and Language Arts. 

Important Dates

January 17th No School
January 19th Specials 
January 24th Coding

January 25th 100th Day of School
January 26th Parent Teacher Conferences 

& 11:30am Dismissal
January 27th Science Fair Written 

Report Part 1 DUE
Parent Teacher Conferences & 11:30am 

Dismissal
January 31st Specials

February 2nd Student of the Month 
Assembly & Music

February 3rd Coding
February 8th Specials
February 9th Music

February 10th Science Fair Written 
Report Part 2 DUE

February 11th Coding
February 14th Music

February 16th Specials
February 21st NO SCHOOL

February 22nd Coding
February 23rd Music

February 24th Science Fair Written 
Report Part 3 & Display Board DUE 
Students will also meet with judges 

during school hours 

6th Grade Academy News
Week of January 17th, 2022

Spelling Words
*Spelling Tests will be on Fridays unless 

changed by the teacher - changes will be 
noted in their planners

probe
produce
profane
profound
progress
prohibit
project
prolong
promote
pronoun

pronounce
propel

proportion
propose
prosper
protein
provoke

protagonist
protect

procrastination

Core Virtues & Sayings

Courage

Money is the root of all evil. 

Necessity is the mother of 
invention. 



Mrs. Torres
ktorres@challengecharterschool.net

Mrs. Stellato
rstellato@challengecharterschool.net

Language Arts
Reading

- We will continue the novel: The 
Prince and The Pauper by Mark 
Twain

Writing/Grammar 
- We will continue our Pronoun Unit 

- Remember Spelling Packs are due 
next Thursday and the Test is next 
Friday!

Math

Rates Unit
-Understand Rates

-Unit Rates
-Comparing Rates

Social Studies
- We will continue our 

unit on the French 
Revolution! 

Science

Human Body Unit
-Flow of Blood Through the Heart

-Blood Vessel Models
-Circulatory System Quiz Friday

Science Fair
 Written Report Part 1

Due January 27th

January Birthdays

Brody

Adri

Abby

Please keep in mind birthday celebrations for 

January-June Birthdays will be held before 

summer break. 

UNIFORM REMINDERS
Our kids are growing leaps and bounds in 
6th grade. Please keep in mind that length 
needs to be taken into consideration with 

uniforms. Shorts and shirts cannot be 
longer than the knee and must not be 
higher than 3 inches above the knee. 

Students must wear socks or tights with 
their uniform. Socks should be tall enough 

to be seen over the top of the shoes. 
Socks/tights must be white or match the 
color of the shirt.  Socks should be plain, 

with no designs or logos.

Check out our Amazon Wish List 
https://tinyurl.com/CCS6th 

https://tinyurl.com/CCS6th

